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December Client Update Newsletter

It's almos New Year! Have you done your yearly credit report checkup yet? While you're at it,
protect yourself from charity scams this season by reviewing some big red fags, and learn how to
prioritize cash fow in your business. 

Call if you would like to discuss how this information relates to you. If you know someone who can
beneft from this newsletter, feel free to send it to them.

This month
December 22

- Hanukkah begins

December 25
- Christmas Day

December 26
- Kwanzaa begins

January 15
- 4th Quarter Estimated Payments Due

Take final year-end actions
- Deductible gifts

- Capital gains/losses

- Charitable giving

- Dividend income

In this issue:
Time for a Yearly Credit Report

3 Major Charity Scam Red Flags

https://www.gillilandcpa.com/
https://www.facebook.com/gillilandcpa
https://twitter.com/dnggcpa
https://www.linkedin.com/in/gillilandcpa
https://www.google.com/maps/place/?q=place_id:ChIJHctb4dhKtokRQbIHf7k1BFw
http://www.yelp.com/biz/gilliland-and-associates-pc-falls-church
https://news.resourcesforclients.com/rss.php?u=3E6HMrnpWZ2x&n=CU
https://www.gillilandcpa.com/
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Cash Flow: A Central Part of Your Business Plan

Winter Wonderland Trivia

Save More This Shopping Season

Avoid Misclassification: Understand Independent Contractors

Time for a Yearly Credit Report
One way to head of fraud during tax season is to get your free annual credit report now. Credit
reports often have errors in them; this quick checkup can be the frs indication that some form of
identity theft has taken place on your account.

The good news is that each of the major consumer credit reporting agencies is required by law to
provide you with a free report once a year. Here's contact information to help you get your free credit
report:

Annual Credit Report.com
Telephone: 1-877-322-8228
Website: www.AnnualCreditReport.com
Via mail: (fll out the online form and mail it to
the following address)
Annual Credit Report Reques Service
P.O. Box 105281
Atlanta, GA 30348-5281

Lised here are the three major credit agencies and
how to contact them directly.

TransUnion
Telephone: 833-395-6938
Web site: www.transunion.com
Via mail: 2 Baldwin Place
P.O. Box 2000
Cheser, PA 19022

Equifax
Telephone: 1-800-685-1111
Web site: www.equifax.com
Via mail: Equifax Credit Information Service
P.O. Box 740241
Atlanta, GA 30374-0241

tel:1-877-322-8228
https://www.annualcreditreport.com/
tel:1-833-395-6938
https://www.transunion.com/
tel:1-800-685-1111
https://www.equifax.com/
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Experian
Telephone: 1.888.EXPERIAN (397-3742)
Web site: www.experian.com
Via mail: P.O. Box 9701
Allen, TX 75013

Reminder: Each agency may try to upsell you into additional paid services. If you fnd problems on
your credit report, work through the credit bureau's process to correct the error. Also place fraud
alerts on your credit agency account if you experience any kind of identity fraud.

3 Major Charity Scam Red Flags
You’ve probably already received several
letters and phone calls from charities asking
for donations. Mos requess are from
legitimate organizations. Some, however, are

tel:1-888-397-3742
https://www.experian.com/
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bogus charities set up by con artiss who use
the holiday spirit to their fnancial advantage.

Las year, Americans gave nearly $428 billion
to charities, according to Giving USA 2019:
The Annual Report on Philanthropy for the
Year 2018. That's a huge incentive for fraud.

If you're planning to donate, take some time to
learn how to spot a charity scam. Here are a
few big red fags:

Many charitable organizations are seeking your aid to address genuine hardships. Avoid the
schemes of unethical scammers, and your donations will provide help where it's needed mos.

If you think you’ve been contacted by a bogus charity, let the Federal Trade Commission know by
fling a complaint.

Popup charities. Every legitimate charitable association started sometime, and some are still
being formed. But natural disasters, endemics and calamities of every type — from Hurricane
Dorian to the Ebola virus — seem to spawn an inordinate share of fake charities. You can
avoid these popup scams by donating to charities that you trust, which generally means those
with a proven track record. If you're unsure, check out the organization with the Better
Business Bureau, Charity Navigator, GuideStar or similar watchdog group.

Evasive answers to fundraising questions. A legitimate caller should be upfront about their
charity, the percentage of funds allocated to administration and marketing, and what target
groups will be aided by your donation. Whether you're giving to provide medical supplies,
support research or some other worthy cause, don't be afraid to ask direct questions and
expect direct answers. If the fundraiser seems to hedge their responses or knows little about
the supposed cause to which you're contributing, consider a different charity. Beware of
vague claims like "educating the public" or "promoting awareness."

Urgent email requests. Websites made to mimic legitimate charities have conned many
otherwise careful contributors. Emails asking for money on a deadline may originate from the
backroom computer of a scam artist. Never divulge your financial information via email. Call
the charity directly and find out if it's registered in your state (if required). Ask for written
information. When in doubt, check it out.

https://www.bbb.org/
https://www.bbb.org/
https://www.charitynavigator.org/
https://www.guidestar.org/
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Cash Flow: A Central Part of Your Business Plan
When tracking and planning your business objectives, it’s easy to focus your analysis on two
reports — the income satement and balance sheet. But one of the primary keys to your
business’s success relies more on how you handle the money fowing in and out of the
business. The appearance of a solid proft can hide a lurking cash fow problem.

Here are practices to help you give your cash fow the attention it deserves:

Understand your cash position. Start with
simply getting in the habit of monitoring your
bank account activity daily to watch for
mistakes or unforeseen charges. Then look at
each business process that involves cash —
purchasing, inventory, collections and payroll
are good examples. Consider extending
terms for paying vendors, establishing shorter
terms for customers to pay and implementing
a review process to ensure accurate payroll
calculations. Also explore opportunities to
turn over your inventory faster.

Create a cash flow statement forecast.
With your knowledge of cash, create a forward-looking statement of monthly cash flow. It
will reflect the ebbs and flow of cash throughout the year and identify times of cash
crunch. You can then see the impact of changes you are making on your company's
cash position.

Identify relevant ratios. There are many helpful cash flow ratios. Identify ratios that are
especially helpful to your business. Have debt? Consider the cash flow coverage ratio
(operating cash flow ÷ by debt) to help plan for scheduled debt payments. Making a lot of
capital purchases? Use the free cash flow calculation (operating cash flow – capital
expenditures) to determine how much cash will be left over after the purchases.

Build in some contingencies. Most businesses experience seasonality. Understanding
your business cycles can help you strategically manage cash in high cash months to
cover shortfalls that come in low cash months. Set up a line of credit so it’s available in
the case of an emergency, or as a bridge during short-term liquidity needs. A line of
credit only charges interest only when used, so it’s a perfect tool to have at your
disposal.

Watch for hidden cash hijackers. Oftentimes, large cash expenditures can be hidden
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When businesses fail, it’s usually because they run out of money. By making cash fow a
central part of your business plan, you greatly reduce this risk.

Winter Wonderland Trivia
Whether or not you hear sleigh bells ringing, winter wonderland is here! Here’s a quiz to tes your
wintertime wisdom and ofer you fun facts to impress your family and friends.

on your income statement or balance sheet. A few examples are payments on capital
purchases, debt obligations, dividends, guaranteed payments to partners and taxes.
Income taxes, when not accounted for correctly, can cause a twofold problem — a large
lump sum that is due in a short amount of time, plus a larger obligation to account for
going forward. Don’t wait until the end of the year to project your tax provision.

Appoint someone to manage cash. As with many business processes, important
details can fall through the cracks if there is not clear accountability as to who is
responsible for the task. So assign yourself or someone you trust to manage the
company’s cash flow.

What is the largest 24-hour snowfall ever measured in the U.S.?
a. 4 feet
b. 6 feet
c. 10 feet
d. 13 feet

b. 6 feet. It’s 6.3 feet to be exact. This amount fell in a 24-hour period in Silver Lake, Colorado on
April 14-15, 1921, according to The Weather Channel. It probably had something to do with its
10,220-foot elevation in the Colorado Rockies!

Krampus, the horned half-goat, half-demon
creature from Central European folklore, is
known for what during the holiday season?
a. Bringing fruitcake to families
b. Singing Good King Wenceslaus while caroling
c. Seeking out children who have misbehaved
d. Stealing wooden shoes

c. Seeking out children who have misbehaved. This
made-up figure seems to be pretty mischievous himself!
During an Austrian Krampuslauf (Krampus Run), herds
of Krampuses — people dressed in masks and
costumes — stomp down streets and play tricks on
parade goers.

https://weather.com/science/weather-explainers/news/monthly-seasonal-daily-snowfall-records-united-states
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As you enjoy the season, spread some of these fun wintertime facts with your loved ones.

Save More This Shopping Season
This winter, the NPD Group’s 2019 Holiday Purchase
Intentions Survey is reporting that Americans plan to spend
an average of $740 on holiday shopping — a 7% increase
since las year. The survey also found that more people
sarted their shopping earlier than las year (even before
Black Friday!).

So are you like your fellow Americans? What can you do to
ensure your spending does not spiral out of control? Here

Which sport was incorporated into the Winter Olympics?
a. Snow tubing
b. Speed skiing
c. Bandy
d. Ski ballet

d. Ski ballet. Called figure skating on snow with skis, this sport was a demonstration event in the
1988 Calgary games and the 1992 Winter Olympics in Albertville, France.

Which animal hibernates the longest?
a. Bumblebee
b. Alpine marmot
c. Bear
d. Wood frog

d. Wood frog. This bug-eyed amphibian can survive up to seven months in a “deep-freeze” period!
They can live while being completely frozen by protecting their cells using glucose, according to a
study published in the Journal of Experimental Biology.

How many people were part of the largest gathering of holiday sweater-wearers?
a. 3,473
b. 1,201
c. 6,552
d. 992

a. 3,473. That’s a lot of ugly sweaters! According to Guinness Book of World Records, this goal was
achieved by Kansas Athletics at a Kansas University men’s basketball game against Montana in
December 2015.

https://jeb.biologists.org/content/217/12/2193
https://www.guinnessworldrecords.com/world-records/106250-largest-gathering-of-people-wearing-christmas-jumpers-sweaters
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are some ideas:

Set a limit. Decide what you can afford to spend and stick to it. Perhaps you can provide an
incentive for yourself with the amount you save under your spending limit. Better yet? Reward
yourself with the after-holidays sales!

Make a list. Perhaps Santa got it right when he "makes a list and checks it twice." Your list
can be your working tool to try to stay on budget. Try sorting your list by groups of people
(family, extended family, colleagues, friends, etc.) or by dates you plan on giving gifts. There
are plenty of phone apps that can make this easier.

Avoid the impulse. Yes, the sparkly lip balm packs and shaving sets intentionally placed
near the checkout aisles seem like good ideas. But you don’t need those impulse buys! A side
benefit of making a list is to tie your budget to the items on your list. This matching of budget
and list will ensure your spending goal is attainable.

Compare, compare, compare. See something you like but you’re not convinced by the price
tag? Go online and see where you can find it for less. Even if you don't plan to buy the item
online, you can shop different retail locations without making the drive. If you do make an
online purchase, don't forget to factor in shipping costs.

Consider something other than "things." If you find yourself buying just to buy because
you don’t know what to get — STOP. Consider other gift options that may be more
meaningful. Many people would appreciate the gift of time. Perhaps it's babysitting or doing
yard work for a friend. Consider making a handmade craft or edible goodie. The gift of love is
too often replaced by merchandise from a store.

Save to spend. While it may be too late for this year, consider setting next year's budget
based on this year's experience. Then set up a special savings account for next year and
start funding it. This can readily reduce your spending stress next year.

Cherish giving. One of the nicest gifts one can give is to reintroduce the giving nature of the
season. Consider purchasing a gift for a charity and then have your child/grandchild deliver it.
This idea can plant the seed for future generations that consumption should not be the central
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Avoid Misclassifcation: Undersand Independent Contractors
The bes way to avoid misclassifying workers is to undersand the defning characterisics of
independent contractors — and then treat them as such. Use this infographic to help you identify
independent contractors and undersand how they are diferent than employees.

theme of the holidays. Plus your little one has the joy of making the holiday season that much
more special!
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With only four weeks left until 2020, there is sill time for taking seps to adjus your tax outcome. 
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However, alternatives will become much more limited once the calendar fips-over.  Make sure to
schedule some time to talk with us if you aren't sure of where you sand or want to fnd areas for
improvement.  As always, should you have any quesions or concerns regarding your tax situation
please feel free to call.

November 2019 October 2019 September 2019 August 2019

This publication provides summary information regarding the subject matter at time of publishing. Please call with any quesions on
how this information may impact your situation. This material may not be published, rewritten or redisributed without permission,

except as noted here. This publication includes, or may include, links to third party internet web sites controlled and maintained by
others. When accessing these links the user leaves this web page. These links are included solely for the convenience of users and
their presence does not consitute any endorsement of the Websites linked or referred to nor does GILLILAND & ASSOCIATES PC

have any control over, or responsibility for, the content of any such Websites.
All rights reserved.

GILLILAND & ASSOCIATES PC

7700 LEESBURG PIKE, STE 402B

FALLS CHURCH, VA 22043

Phone: (703) 448-9121  Fax: (703) 893-6485 

info@gillilandcpa.com
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